
 

 United at the Heart 

Archdiocese of Milwaukee 

La Sagrada Familia 

Journey with us 

to celebrate 

35 years  

of  being... 

 

35th Anniversary Pilgrimage  

to La Sagrada Familia 

 

Archdiocesan Sister Parish 

 

January 17-24, 2017   
 

Join Archbishop Jerome Listecki, World Mission Staff, and  

parishioners from around the archdiocese on a special celebration  

pilgrimage to remind us how we are forever “United at the Heart” with 

our brothers and sisters in the Dominican Republic.  The pilgrimage 

includes visits with the parish communities, daily liturgies, tours of  

the Basilica in Higuey and Santo Domingo, and the opportunity to  

attend a special 35th Anniversary Mass Celebration on the Feast Day 

of  Our Lady of  Altagracia, the patroness of  the island.  

 For more information, please call 414-758-2280  

 e-mail wmo@archmil.org   or  visit 

    http://tinyurl.com/LSF-Anniversary 


